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Townsend, Erle

From: troy dickie <snowdeoracing@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 4:38 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is not California and should not even try to shove EV's down our throats. The carbon foot print of making batteries 
and then the disposal is probably far worse then what we do right now. Our weather and spread out countryside should be 
the first clue that this will not work. Please reconsider and leave this state the way life should be.  
 

Troy E. Dickie 

President 

Global Metal Fab LLC 

1124 Broad Street 

Auburn ME 04210 

207-753-0001 

207-753-0003 Fax 


